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The Tustin Area Council for Fine Arts and Chance Theater will be holding open auditions 
for the upcoming summer production of Annie! for 2017’s Broadway in the Park. 
Auditions will be held on May 16th and 18th at 7 p.m. at Chance Theater, 5522 E. La 
Palma Ave., Anaheim, 92807. Callbacks will be held on May 23rd at 7 p.m., also at 
Chance Theater. 

For more information, please visit www.tacfa.org or call (714) 518-5519. 
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